
TOWN OF GOSHEN RESIDENTS 
 

Due to the Coronavirus outbreak and in order to protect public health,  
the Town of Goshen has made a decision to postpone Spring Cleanup 
 and Brush pick up until further notice. 

 
Please do not place these items on the curb until the program 
 is rescheduled.  These items will not be picked up at this time. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation during this trying time. 

 
Town of Goshen Highway Department 


